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Dear Sir/Madam, 
I object to the proposal to replace Windsor Bridge for many reasons, one of which is that 
there is evidence to support that it can and should remain in place. 
I support the building of a bypass to ensure the future needs of our community without 
the thousands of trucks passing right through Windsor town which I witness every day. 


